
9. REPORT ON PROGRESS OF LOCAL REGENERATION PLANNING

The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by the Head of Planning, Economic Development and Regeneration
which provided an update in respect of locality planning in the ward.

It was recommended that committee note :-

1. The draft findings report of the Ladywell Covid-19 Community
Survey;

2. The progress of the two local regeneration plans;

3. The progress and development of actions emerging  from the
plans; and

4. The updated position in relation to the Town Centre Fund projects
for 2019/20 and 2020/21

Decision

1. To note the content of the report; and

2. To record a note of thanks to the Community Regeneration Officer,
Lesley Keirnan for progressing the town centre fund projects,
noting that a detailed update on the subject matter would be
brought back to the next committee meeting.


